
Washington Presbyterian Church 

Worship Celebration 
June 6, 2021 

 

Prelude  

Welcome and Announcements 

Calling upon God in Prayer 

*Call to Worship – Psalm 143:8 

*Hymn of Worship – Like A River Glorious (#737) 

Congregational Prayer 

*Reading of the Law (Responsive) – Psalm 24:3-5 

Confession of Sin (Silent) 

Assurance of Pardon – Lamentations 3:18, 21, 24 

*Hymn – When this Passing World Is Done (see screen)   

Receiving and Dedication of Tithes and Offerings 

*Doxology (#815) 

Message – For the Sake of the Faith 

 Titus 1:1-4          Pastor Jim Curtis 

*Hymn – I Will Sing of My Redeemer (#309) 

The Celebration of the Lord’s Supper 

*Hymn – The Church’s One Foundation (#401) 

*Benediction 

Postlude 

 

 *Please stand in body or spirit 

 

Please scroll down for announcements. 

  



WELCOME members and guests. We’re glad you joined us!  

 

We encourage you to join us in singing, reading aloud, and 

standing or bowing our heads as we worship.  

Prayer, counseling, or physical needs – Please reach out to our 

leaders if you have a particular need, would like prayer, know of a 

need someone else has, or if you just need to talk.  

Children’s sermon note sheets to help both older and younger 

children learn from the sermon at an age-appropriate level are 

available to print at washingtonpres.org/worship-bulletins. 

The worship service is streamed on the TV downstairs in the 

Fellowship Hall. During the service, the Fellowship Hall is a mask-

optional area. 

Sunday school classes for adults and kids meet at 9:30 a.m. 

Giving – If you feel led to contribute, you may give by mail 

(Washington Presbyterian Church, P.O. Box 1367, Washington, PA, 

15301) or securely online at washingtonpres.org/give.  

Sermon recordings are available on Apple Podcasts under WPCA 

Sermons or on the Resources tab of our website. A video recording of 

today’s service is on our Vimeo channel. (Services before May are still 

on our YouTube channel.)  

 

CONTACT US 

724-228-4776 

wpcaoffice@gmail.com  

P.O. Box 1367 | 100 Humbert Lane, Washington, PA 15301 

washingtonpres.org   

http://washingtonpres.org/worship-bulletins/
http://washingtonpres.org/give/
http://washingtonpres.org/sermons/
https://vimeo.com/washpca
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4_wUQBvTUGEbLwfex6-Ipg
mailto:wpcaoffice@gmail.com
http://washingtonpres.org/


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

THE LORD’S SUPPER will be offered in two forms, as prepackaged wafer/juice cups and 

as traditional cups and gluten-free crackers. Partakers are still asked to come forward to 

collect the elements by household. If you are unable to come forward, please let an elder 

know which form you would prefer, and the elements will be brought to you. GLUTEN-

FREE wafers are provided in plastic cups. 

 

A BENEVOLENCE OFFERING for the Deacons Fund (used to help those with particular 

needs) will be received during today’s communion service. To contribute, please write 

“Deacons” in the memo line of your check or on the pew envelope.  

 

LUNCH ‘N’ PLAY – This Wednesday, June 9, at South Strabane Park. Anyone who 

wants to play on a playground and eat at the park is invited to bring a picnic lunch and eat 

together at noon. Come early or stay later to play, as your family’s schedule allows. RSVP 

to Colleen De Jong so we know to look for you! 

 

YOUTH GROUP for students in grades 7-12 meets this Wednesday, June 9, 7-8:15 p.m., 

in the sanctuary. 

 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY begins this Thursday, June 10, 6-8 p.m. Location TBD. Erica 

Goehring and Colleen De Jong are co-leading a study using the book Scripture: The 

Doctrine of Scripture for Every Woman by Keri Folmar. The study will meet every 

Thursday this summer at various locations, outdoors when possible.  

Contact Colleen De Jong if you’d like to participate so we can order enough books. 

Books are $12; the church will provide a book if you aren’t able to purchase one.  

 

PASTORAL NOMINATING COMMITTEE – Thurs, June 10, 7:30 p.m. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL begins NEXT WEEK! June 14-18, 9-11:15 a.m., for students 

pre-K through 6th grade (last completed grade).  

• Today is the last day to let Colleen or Charissa know what supplies you will provide 

before they go buy the remaining items. 

• Register online at washingtonpres.org/vbs or pick up a paper form on the 

information table! 

 

UPCOMING FELLOWSHIP EVENTS 

• Father’s Day Reception – Sunday, June 20, after the service 

• Church Picnic – Saturday, June 26, location TBD 

 

 

 



ELDER ON CALL: Cory Goehring 

 

 

APRIL GIVING 

Budget for the year $ 130,357.00 

General Giving YTD $ 42,079.74 

Fund Giving  

General $ 10,212.49 

Deacons $ 65.00 


